MONTGOMERY TOWNSHIP BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP MEETING MINUTES June 19, 2007

The regular monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Business Development Partnership (BDP) was held at 12:30 p.m., Tuesday, June19, 2007 at the Montgomery Township Building. The members of the BDP in attendance included Tony Lizell, Tony Mauriello, Allan Nappen, Bob Cole, and Larry Mastroieni. Also present: John Nagel, Township Manager, Pam Gural-Bear, Assistant Township Manager, Mike Galla, Management Analyst, Bruce Shoupe, Director of Planning and Zoning, and Stacy Crandell, Public Information Coordinator.

Minutes Approval:

Tabled until the next meeting.

New Business:

- Bill Brightcliffe
 - o Mr. Brightcliffe reviewed the master concept plan for the new firehouse with the BDP members.
 - o Mr. Nagel explained that to renovate the building, no tax increases were required and the project is expected to be completed in September, 2008.
 - o Mr. Brightcliffe explained that this past year the Department of Fire Services bought a new pierce squad pumper and hired a Deputy Fire Marshall.
 - o Mr. Brightcliffe stated that during the renovation of the fire station, the department will need a place to operate out of and he requested that the BDP let him know if there are any places available.

Public Comment:

None.

Old Business:

 Mr. Shoupe would like to finalize the special event permit but feels we should wait until more members are in attendance.

Business Update

• Mr. Mauriello notified the BDP that they will be hosting a North Penn Chamber business card exchange on July 11, 2007.

Open Discussion:

Adjournment:

• There being no further business to come before the BDP, the meeting adjourned at 1:03 p.m. The group will meet next on July 17, 2007 at the Montgomery Township Building at 12:30p.m.